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We could not hold the Quaker Run in May due to restrictions. A small number 
of riders did meet at Reeth in warm sunshine but unfortunately heavy rain, 
typical of the month, caught out some, tantalisingly close to home. At the end 
of the month some enjoyed a sociable weekend at Hesket Newmarket. 
 
Good to see members starting to attend club nights, and use our website to 
receive news of events that are now being organised. We are planning to hold 
a concours and social ride from Dalton on Tees and Howard Duddles is making 
preparations for the evening Sunset Run on Monday 5th July. 


